
 

Flutter Developer (m/f/d) 

Work Model: Hybrid - on-site and/or remote 

Type of Employment: Full-time / Part-time / Freelance 

Work Location: Munich and/or remote 

Start Date: Immediate (ideally January 2024) 

Overview  

Join us at the forefront of entertainment innovation! We at Malao are on a mission to 
transform the entertainment industry, creating inspiring stories that spark positive change 
in our world.  

As a Flutter developer you are responsible for extending, improving, and maintaining our 
movie recommendation app Twinkle. Together, we’ll stop the pain we all experience of 
constantly searching and scrolling for what to watch and enable our users to discover 
meaningful and entertaining movies they actually want to watch. The app is currently at 
only a fraction of its full potential and we are looking for someone ready to implement new 
features, dramatically improving the user’s experience. Twinkle is an integral part of 
Malao’s mission to bring the world more Meaningful Entertainment and your work will be 
essential in enabling us to achieve this. 

Job Description 

• Extend Twinkle by translating designs and feature requirements into high-quality code 
based on Malao’s product roadmap 

• Improve Twinkle by maintaining the app and fixing bugs 

• Work with a flexible and dynamic team to define, design, and ship new features 

• Collaborate in the creative process; your input is vital to us 
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https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.malao.twinkle
https://apps.apple.com/at/app/twinkle-movies-you-love/id1621866341
http://www.malao.com


What You Bring 

• Bachelor's degree, or above, in a STEM subject. 

• Proven experience with the development of mobile applications using Flutter. 

• Experience with AWS, AWS CDK, GraphQL and other backend services is a bonus. 

• A project you've developed or co-developed. Show it to us and explain it to us through 
its code. It must be using Flutter. 

• Knowledge of how you use ChatGPT or Copilot, ensuring you can ask the right coding 
questions to get the optimal answer. 

• Malao’s strong value set of truth, justice, courage, gratitude and joy, demonstrating 
integrity and a willingness to collaborate with others, and enthusiasm for personal and 
professional growth in an environment encouraging open communication and candour. 

What We Offer 

• The flexibility to arrange your working hours as it suits you; for us, only the results 
matter. 

• A competitive salary package that reflects your skills, qualifications, and experience. 

• The support for your professional and personal growth through individual and group 
touchpoints and funding for relevant trips, conferences and courses. 

How to Apply 

Please apply filling out the following questions and uploading your CV. It should take you 
around 10-15 minutes: https://malao.typeform.com/workatmalao. 

Malao GmbH is an equal opportunity employer and is committed to diversity and inclusion.    
All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, 
color, national origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability, marital 
status, or protected veteran status. 
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